
Planning Act 2008 (as amended) 

Community Infrastructure Levy Regulations 2010 (as amended) 

Regulation 16: Publication of a Draft Charging Schedule 

Statement of Representations Procedure 

West Oxfordshire District Council has published a CIL draft charging schedule which it intends to 

submit for independent examination following an 8-week period of consultation. The draft charging 

schedule sets out the proposed CIL rates that West Oxfordshire District Council intends to levy on 

certain forms of development within the District in order to fund the provision of new infrastructure 

to support future growth. 

In accordance with the Regulations, the District Council has made the following available as part of 

the consultation: 

• CIL Draft Charging Schedule 

• Supporting evidence including viability 

 
These documents have been formally published for a period of 8-weeks from Friday 2nd August – 

Friday 27th September 2024.  

Representations may be made in writing or by way of electronic communications and must be 

received no later than 5pm on Friday 27th September 2024.  

Online responses to the consultation can be submitted via the Council’s consultation platform using 

the following link: https://yourvoice.westoxon.gov.uk/en-GB/  

Alternatively, comments can be sent via email to planning.consultation@westoxon.gov.uk or by 

writing to the following address:  

Planning Policy Team 

West Oxfordshire District Council 

Woodgreen 

Witney 

OX28 1NB 

 

All persons making representations may request the right to be heard by the examiner and all 

representations may be accompanied by a request to be notified at a specified address of any of the 

following matters: 

• that the Draft Charging Schedule has been submitted for examination; 

• the publication of the recommendations of the examiner and the reasons for those 

recommendations; and 

• the approval of the charging schedule by the charging authority (West Oxfordshire District 

Council) 
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